
           Ohio Attorney General Collections 
 

 

 
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

 
How long does it take the court to receive payments from Ohio Attorney General? 
It takes seven to ten business days to receive payments. 
 
How do I pay my fine when it has been sent to Ohio Attorney General? 
You may access the AGO’s on-line payment system 24/7 or contact Collections 
Enforcement Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. Information is listed 
below. 

 

Website: You can use the website link below to safely and confidentially pay 
outstanding obligations that have been certified to the Ohio Attorney General’s 
Office at www.ohioattorneygeneral.gov/business/collections/pay-online. 

Phone:  (888) 871-8838. 

 

 

Important: The court does not accept confirmation receipts 
as proof of payment. License forfeiture or registration blocks 
will only be removed once funds are received directly from 
The Ohio Attorney General. 

http://www.ohioattorneygeneral.gov/business/collections/pay-online

